
 
 

Product Phase out Notification 
  
                                                                 Issued Date: 2021/03/26 

 

Dear Valued Customer, 

 

This letter serves to notify you that in accordance with Cyntec’s Product Lifecycle 

Policy, the following consumer grade of chokes will be phased out soon.  

The regular manufacturing of the product and warranty will also cease immediately. 

We appreciate your understanding and we will keep focusing on providing more 

enhanced and value-added products for you.  

  

Cyntec Part Number Description 

SDET25200H series 25200H 1.0uH/2.2uH/4.7uH/6.8uH/0.47uH/10uH 

 

For existing and new projects, please kindly contact Cyntec sales manager for suggested 

replacement.  

 

Effective Date: 2021/04/01 

                                                            


